
7. APSE SCOTTISH BUILDING AND HOUSING SEMINAR 2023

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Housing, Customer and Building Services
seeking approval for the appropriate elected members attendance at the
APSE Scottish Building and Housing Seminar 2023, incorporating the
Apprentice of the Year Awards. The event would be held in Glasgow on
the 16 and 17 February 2023.

It was recommended that the Council Executive:

1. note that a council Building Services apprentice had been
shortlisted for the APSE Apprentice of the Year Awards; and

2. approve the attendance of appropriate elected members at the
APSE Scottish Building and Housing Seminar 2023 with
appropriate officer support from Housing, Customer and Building
Services.

Decision

1. To approve the terms of the report; and

2. To unanimously agree that Councillor George Paul was the
appropriate elected member to attend the APSE Scottish Building
and Housing Seminar 2023.


